

Department of Energy

Richland Operations Office P.O. Box 550 Richland, Washington 99352 RECEIVED

FEB 28 1997

FEB 2 6 1997

97-MET-007

Ms. Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair Hanford Advisory Board 723 The Parkway, Suite 200 Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Ms. Reeves:

CORRECTION TO LETTER NUMBER 96-MET-050

It has come to my attention that the Project Hanford Management Contract (PHMC) subcontracts requested in Hanford Advisory Board Consensus Advice #59 are not in the possession of the U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations Office (RL). These subcontracts are documents that RL does not normally have access to. As such, RL will be unable to provide you with the requested copies of these subcontracts as we had indicated in our response to you (enclosed). If you still wish to obtain copies of these subcontracts, you should contact Fluor Daniel Hanford, Inc. (FDH) or their subcontractors and request copies. However, neither FDH or their subcontractors are under any legal obligation to provide copies of these subcontracts.

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience that this error may cause you. If you have any questions on this issue, please contact Sally Sieracki of RL's Procurement Division on (509) 376-8948.

Sincerely,

MET:MAC

Enclosure Letter, 96-MET-050 Robert M. Rosselli, Assistant Manager for Science & Technology

Selle & Cich